
LEGAL NOTICE 

LETTERS OF INTEREST for 

Care Packages for Housing Program Families 

 

San Juan County, New Mexico is seeking companies interested in providing COVID-19 

care packages for the families under the Section 8 Housing Choice Program.  The care 

packages are to include but not limited to the following COVID prevention products:  

disinfectant spray, disinfectant wipes, hand sanitizer, bleach, face masks, and dish 

detergent.  Approximately 260 care packages are needed.  It is anticipated the 

competitive solicitation will be released June 2020. 

 

The San Juan County Housing Authority operates and manages Section 8 Housing 

Choice Voucher Program in San Juan County. The mission of San Juan County 

Housing is to promote adequate and affordable housing, economic opportunity and a 

suitable living environment free from discrimination to all San Juan County Residents. 

If your firm is interested in participating in the competitive solicitation process, please 

submit your letter of interest by 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 4, 2020. Interested firms 

shall send their notifications in writing to the attention of Jaime Jones, Contract Analyst, 

San Juan County Central Purchasing, 213 S. Oliver Dr., Aztec, NM  87410, 

jjones@sjcounty.net.   

 

The County reserves the right to reject any and/or all Letters of Interest, to waive 

technicalities, to re-advertise, and to proceed in the best interest of the County. 

 

Publication Date:  May 24, 2020 

Farmington Daily Times 

 

 

mailto:jjones@sjcounty.net

